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Mary Griskewicz Joins Point-of-Care Partners as Regulatory Resource Center Lead 

Hollywood, Florida – Point-of-Care Partners (POCP) is thrilled to welcome Mary Griskewicz as the new Regulatory 

Resource Center Lead. With more than 25 years of experience in health policy, regulatory strategy and digital health, 

Mary brings a wealth of expertise to POCP’s clients navigating the evolving landscape of federal and state health IT 

policy. 

“Mary’s deep understanding of health IT policy, coupled with her experience working across payers, providers, and 

health IT organizations, makes her an incredible asset to our team,” said Tony Schueth, CEO of POCP. “Her leadership 

will help ensure our clients are not only compliant but also positioned to thrive amid shifting regulatory requirements, 

especially in this day and age.” 

Before joining POCP, Mary held leadership roles at Cigna, Evernorth, HIMSS, Yale New Haven Health System, GE 

Healthcare (EHR Division), Aetna, and Anthem. She has also served as an author, national speaker, and instructor in 

health policy and digital health at Northeastern University and the University of New Haven. Recognized by HIMSS, 

AMIA, and HealthTech Magazine, she has been a driving force in shaping digital health and policy strategy. 

“Policy and regulatory requirements serve as the foundation for industry drivers and strategic shifts, no matter the 

climate,” said Mary. “I’m excited to join POCP and contribute to helping organizations stay ahead of regulatory changes 

while ensuring they can leverage policy as a strategic advantage.” 

Mary holds a BA in political science and an MS in industrial relations.   

For more information about POCP’s Regulatory Resource Center and how Mary’s expertise can support your 

organization, please visit https://www.pocp.com/our-regulatory-resource-center/  

About POCP 

Point-of-Care Partners (POCP) is an employee-owned health IT management consulting firm assisting healthcare 

organizations in the evaluation, development & implementation of winning health information management strategies 

in a complex and rapidly evolving healthcare ecosystem. 
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